
 
 

October, 2019 
YMC CO., LTD. 

 
 

Notice of discontinuation of  
Semi-Preparative Guard Cartridge column / Holder  

and introduction of alternative products 
 
 
 

Dear Valued Customers,  
 
Thank you for using YMC products 
 
This is to inform you the discontinuation of Semi-Preparative Guard Cartridge column and 
Holder. All sales of the products will be ended when our current stock of the products are sold 
out. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.  
 
For your future purchase, please refer to alternative products shown on the table below.  
 
Should you have any question regarding this matter, please contact your local YMC office. We 
would appreciate your understanding and continued business with you. 

 
 

1. Product name： 

Semi-Preparative Guard Cartridge column 
 
 
 
 
 

Semi-Preparative Guard Cartridge Holder 
 
 
 
 
 

The new cartridge system is not compatible with the current cartridge system. The new 
cartridge and the new holder are needed for the first use. 

 
2. Reason of discontinuation: Termination of production 
3. Date of discontinuation: While stock lasts (expected in November 2019 or later) 

 

Column  
inner diameter 

Product number 
Current products 

(to be discontinued) Alternative products 

20 mm XXXXXXX-0120CC XXXXXXX-0120CCN 
30 mm XXXXXXX-0130CC XXXXXXX-0130CCN 

Column  
inner diameter 

Product number 
Current products 

(to be discontinued) Alternative products 

20 mm XPCHSPW2 XPGHFSP20ID 
30 mm XPCHSPW3 XPGHFSP30ID 


